
July 22, 2024 

 

                           Quarterly Communication 

 

 

To our shareholders: 

 

As we have reached the half-way point of 2024, we are pleased with our financial     

results and the progress of our growth in personal trust, farm  management and        

employee benefits relationships.  We continue to support our existing clients in all 

three lines of business including expanding our reach for personal trust in both the  

Chicago and St. Louis markets and adding farm land brokerage to our added list of  

services. 

 

The Board of Directors has declared a special dividend of $0.50 per share to all    
shareholders of record as of July 8, 2024 to supplement our annual dividend. 

 

Thank you for you continued support of TI-TRUST! 

 

 

 

Brian Ippensen 

President 
 

 

 

 


